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which should be placed so far apart that each unit can be

The subject of town- 

planning is quite outside my province, and I leave it for 

the consideration of the Board.

surrounded by residential areas.

7. I do not think that the sulphur dioxide liberated from 

the proposed plant will cause any material damage to the 

crops or trees of Macdonald College, but in view of the 

importance of the work that is carried on there , and of 

the extensive study of the effect of smelter gases on 

vegetation that has recently been made by the national 

Research Council of Canada, I would not feel Justified in 

taking fhll responsibility for this branch of the enquiry 

and suggest that you refer to the Research Council the 

question of any possible danger to Macdonald College.

Respectfully submitted,

McGill University, Montreal. 
24 April, 19 oC .


